
From: Katherine Spencer <kspencer@riverlearningtrust.org>  
Sent: 23 February 2021 16:02 
To: Info <Info@witney-tc.gov.uk> 
Subject: Windrush Church of England School 
 
Dear Sir / Madam 
 
I am working with the River Learning Trust, the multi academy trust of schools in Oxfordshire, to 
open the new Windrush CE School on the Windrush development in Witney. 
 
I have been informed by Julia Hilborne, West Oxon District Council, that a consultation has gone out 
to the Town Council and the developers to suggest a name for the service road directly to the school 
and the local shops as this remains unnamed at present. I am aware that the Town Council has been 
involved in naming the roads on this new development.  
 
If at all possible we would like to propose a suggestion that this service road is named River Way, or 
River Road, to link with the Windrush River, and hence the school name.  
 
I would be grateful if you would consider our suggestion.  
 
Many thanks 
 
Yours faithfully 
Katherine Spencer  
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